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Communication received from
the Government of Peru

The International Coffee Organizations presents its compliments to Members and
encloses a communication received from the Government of Peru.



Contsy off Forus

Note N° 5-17-H/006

The Embassy of Peru presents its compliments to Secretariat of the
International Coffee Organization and has the honour to refer to its Note® 5-17-
H/004, dated 23™ February 2017, related to the candidacy of Mr Eduardo
Montauban Urriaga to the post of Executive Director of the International Coffee
Organization.

In this regard, dueto unforeseeable circumstances that prevent his
attendance to the 119° Session of the International Coffee Council, Mr
Mountauban has decided to decline his candidacy for the post of Executive
Director of the ICO. Consequently, given this major force circumstance, the
Embassy of Peru respectfully requests the Secretariat of the International Coffee
Organization to withdraw Mr Montauban candidacy to the abovementioned post.

The Embassy of Peru avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
International Coffee Organization —Secretariat- the assurances of its highest
consideration.

" London, 10* March 2017

To the:
International Coffee Organization
London.-



	E
	13 March 2017


